
 

 

Update To Our Valued Customers, 

We are committed to offering you the highest quality products in a safe 
shopping environment.  

To ensure that social distancing of 6 feet is possible for you and our dedicated 
staff,​ we are limiting the number of customers in the store. 

Our wholesalers have been unable to fulfill our orders as needed.​ To ensure as 
many as possible get needed supplies, we are limiting purchases of certain 
products to two of a kind, including​ Eggs, milk, cheese, chicken, toilet paper, 
paper towels, disinfectants, water, frozen vegetables, frozen fruit, tortillas, 
rice, pasta, cheese, cold cuts, frozen pizzas, frozen entrees and other items as 
necessary. 

To restock our store and to facilitate our increased frequency of store 
cleaning​, we have shortened our hours to 8 AM to 7 PM daily. 

We are working closely with our suppliers to ensure the availability of 
high-demand items, such as hand sanitizer, disinfecting wipes, and cleaning 
supplies. Manufacturers of these highly sought-after products have been 
moved to an allocation model of distribution, so supplies are limited. ​If you 
have and use your own supply it will help us extend our supply until product 
becomes more available. 

We would appreciate you use credit/debt cards rather than cash.  

There is nothing more important to us than you our customer and our staff. 

We appreciate your understanding during this difficult time. 

The Draeger Family  


